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In the name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful 

 

All praise due to God only and peace and prayers be upon the seal of prophets. 

To the mujahid brothers, the emirs of sectors, sections and all centers and to all the Islamic State 
soldiers, peace be upon you and Allah’s mercy and blessings. 

Thereafter, 

Topic: A statement: Those who have women prisoners [relatives] held by the Nusayri [Syrian] 
regime must head to the Prisoners’ Affairs Office. 

Based on the orders of the wali sheikh, please inform all the brothers in Wilayat Raqqah that 
whoever has women prisoners being held by the Nusayri regime must go to the Prisoners’ 
Affairs Office in the wilayah to document the required information related to them. This should 
be done before 01/20/1437 [corresponding to 11/03/2015] so the brothers in the Prisoners’ 
Affairs Office can submit the name in the proper time. 

We ask Allah for guidance and aim for us and you 

[A stamp and signature of the wali of Raqqah, Abu Qaswarah, were provided]. 

                                                                                                                                 

A copy to the archive.  


